
C:\epc_temp\jobs\0000000000CA1461\PE Curr Map 1819.docx

Curriculum Map – 2018/19

Subject:  PE

Term Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11
Autumn 1 Team games

Net Wall invasion
sending, receiving, 
outwitting

Team games
Net Wall invasion
sending, receiving, 
outwitting

Team games
Net wall invasion
Range of qualities
Decision making
EOT assessment

Team games
Principles of attack and 
defence

Team games
Informed insights into use of 
strategies and tactics

Autumn 2 Team games
Net Wall invasion
Strategies, tactics, principles

Team games
Analysis of performance

Team games – analysis of 
performance
End of term assessment

Team games
Analysis of performance

Team games
Critical analysis

Spring 1 Fitness – identify 
components of
Fitness, design fitness plans

Fitness – components of
Assessment
Leadership

Fitness – planning for 
specifics

Fitness
Planning for specifics

Fitness
Developing fitness for 
specifics

Spring 2 Striking and fielding
Exploring skills
Bowling, fielding techniques, 
outwitting
PE license assessment

Striking and fielding
Developing key 
biomechanics in movements

Striking and fielding
Improve on skills learnt
Develop own individual 
game

Striking and fielding
Developing key 
biomechanics movements

Athletics
Developing performance for 
competition

Summer 1 Striking and fielding
Strategies, tactic, 
compositional ideas

Striking and fielding
Assessments

Striking and fielding
Assessments

Striking and fielding
Developing analysis of 
performance

Summer 2 Athletics
Individual events
Track and field

Athletics
Assessments

Athletics
Assessments

Athletics
Developing and analysis of 
individual performances


